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High Ercall        
News 13 9.12.22 

Santa Dash and hover over! 

Lots of chilly fun here today with the children 
running, walking and coughing their way around 
the fields! Lovely to see them in their hats and 
jumpers—and even Ffion with a full Christmas 

tree outfit!!! Please send in any      
donations—either as cash or via the 

FHEPs Bacs (details emailed out     
yesterday). We were lucky too, to see 

Santa this week! He flew over and 
hovered and waved at lunchtime. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 12th December  Carol Service 

Tuesday 13th December Class 1 nativity—2pm performance 

Tuesday 13th December Young Voices choir to Ridgway 

Wed 14th December Christmas dinner 

Thursday 15th December Class 2—Christmas presentation—
9.15am 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January  PD day—Staff only in school 

Wednesday 4th January Return from Christmas 

Thursday 5th January KS2 Theatre trip—Alice in Wonder-
land. Letter sent. 

Monday 9th January Young Voices concert 

Thursday 9th February—
please note a change of 
date 

FHEPS Valentines Disco—children! 
6.00—7.30pm 

Friday 17th February Break up for half term 

Monday 27th February Return from half term 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

 Class 1:  Theodore—being resilient 

 

   Class 2: Esmee—being responsible 

 

   Class 3: Daisy—being resilient 

  

  Class 4: Holly—being resilient and resourceful 

 

 Class 5: Scott—being resilient 

New sandwiches offer for everyone—school kitchen 

From Monday 9th January, the kitchen will offer a packed lunch 
option at lunchtime. It will need to be ordered on a weekly basis. 

A link will be put on the newsletter each Friday to book for 2 
weeks later—to allow for ordering. Link below for the week    

beginning 9th January. To be completed by Tuesday next week. 
Link below:  

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Curriculum Focus—what is going on this week? 

Exploring art around school—there is a lot of exciting art around school 
this half term: from printing in Class 1 all the way through to exploring 
activism in Class 5. We have a great new art scheme of work that Mrs 
Caton, art Subject Lead, has introduced—have a look on the website: 

http://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/curriculum/
teaching-art 

There are some 
lovely pictures on 

the website of Class 
3 completing some 

charcoal drawings by torchlight—to    
investigate and create 
light and dark on their 
art work. Class 5 have 

started creating plastic bottles in papier mache to 
highlight concerns about plastic pollution. 

 

Christmas cards—please send any cards 
from Monday 12th December! Please 
name with first and surname!! 

Carol Service—The Carol Service at the church will be on Monday 12th 
December at 2.00pm.  After the service we will have mince pies and 
tea at school, and raffle off the hampers. Please bring along a little bit 
of change to buy raffle tickets—we have amazing hampers to raffle. 

CLASS 1 nativity —All parents are invited or 
Grandparents if parents can’t attend (2 spaces 
only) to our Class 1 nativity. It will be in the 
school hall on Tuesday 13th December at 2pm. 
Please bring along a little bit of change to buy 
raffle tickets—a second chance to win one of 
the amazing hampers. 

Christmas Dinner—Wednesday 14th December  

Class 2 Christmas presentation—Thursday 15th December at 
9.15am—All parents are invited or Grandparents if parents can’t attend 
to a special Christmas presentation! Stay after drop off—we will be in 
the hall. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THERE ARE NO CLUBS NEXT FRIDAY.                           
SCHOOL FINISHES AT 3.15PM FOR EVERYONE. 

Please can Classes 3, 4 and 5 complete the online booking form for the 
Theatre trip to Alice in wonderland in January. This was sent home via 
email yesterday. We need to ensure we have enough payment to go. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E
http://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/curriculum/teaching-art
http://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/curriculum/teaching-art

